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     Wow, it is hard to believe that April is here. April is the time for our students to show what 

they know on the FSA State Test. We have the best and brightest students here at “The Nest” 

and we are excited about them doing their very best on testing this month.  

 

    All 3rd grade students will be taking the FSA Reading Test on April 12th and April 13th. All 

4th and 5th grade students will be taking the FSA Writing Test on April 26th.  Parents, please 

make sure that your child arrives on time during the scheduled testing dates. Any 3rd, 4th, or 

5th grade student, who arrives after testing begins, cannot be allowed in their classroom. 

Remember that school starts at the first bell @ 8:40 AM.  

 

    Parents we will be hosting an Academic All-star Award Dinner for 3rd 4th and 5th grade 

students on April 29, 2021. If your child meets the academic criteria, they will receive an 

invitation to our event. Please encourage your child to continue to do their very best on all 

schoolwork and assessments this quarter. Invites will be going home during the week of 

April 19.  

   

     Our SES Track Team will compete in the Elementary Track Meet on April 10, 2021 at the 

SRHS Track. Good Luck to Coach Pratt and our Track Team.  

 

     Our Casual for the Cause Day this month is April 21, 2021.Proceeds this month will go to 

Autism Speaks. Remember to wear your favorite outfit with sneakers for $1.00 to help support 

this cause.  

 

Important dates this month 

• April 12 and April 13: 3rd Grade FSA Reading Test 

• April 26: 4th and 5th Grade FSA Writing 

• April 10: Elementary Track Meet @ SRHS 

• April 21: ½ Day for Students: Students released at 1:40 PM. 

• April 21: Casual for a Cause Day: $1.00 to wear your favorite outfit with sneakers. 

• April 29: Academic All-Star Dinner 

 

Happy Spring,  

Mrs. Hart 

 

 
     Parents just a reminder that if you are ever on campus and notice any suspicious item or person on campus  you can report 

this activity to https://www.getfortifyfl.com/ or to our School Resource Officer.  

 

 

https://www.getfortifyfl.com/

